
 

Bibb County School District 
PEC Coaches 

Present 
 

A Person Centered Planning Workshop 
for Parents of Children with Disabilities 

Date:  April 28, 2021 
Time:  5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Presenter:  Stacy Ramirez, State Director 

The Arc of Georgia 
 

For more information, contact one of the PEC Coaches listed below: 
Mrs. Carswell – (478) 365-9318 
Mrs. Dennis – (478) 365-9703 
Mrs. Nunn – (478) 444-5146 

Dr. Quichocho – (478) 508-1776 

Register by scanning the QR code or use the registration link below: 
 

https://tinyurl.com/425akn67 

Virtual Meeting Link: 
 

https://tinyurl.com/p8c2bhcu 
 

VISA gift cards will be presented 

 

 

 
 

Person Centered Planning is a set of approaches utilized to help people with 
disabilities plan for their future. 

“Mapping Your Future” 
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